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December 29,2010 

Re:	 DT 10-183, Petition by Certain Rural Telephone Companies
 
Regarding CLEC Registrations within Their Exchanges
 
Procedural Schedule
 

To the Parties: 

On December 29,2010, Staff filed a letter proposing certain amendments to the 
procedural schedule in the above-captioned docket. The letter proposed that the technical 
session originally scheduled for December 15,2010 be cancelled and not rescheduled. In 
addition, the letter proposed that new data requests be issued on or before January 4, 
2011, and for responses to be due on or before January 14,2011. The hearing on the 
merits set for January 21, 2011 is not proposed to be changed. 

The Commission has determined that the proposed amendments to the procedural 
schedule are in the public interest and therefore has approved them. 

Sincerely, 

Debra A. Howland
 
Executive Director
 


